Good morning, Gateway! Today is Friday, October 21.

This week our randomly selected classes for the spirit day prizes are..... Ms.
Murk’s class and Mrs. Walsh’s class! An ASB Officer will be at your classroom shortly to
hand out candy to anyone wearing Gateway/Seahawks gear! Next week Friday, October
28™ is a Pink Out spirit day! Dress up in as much pink as you can in honor of Breast
Cancer Awareness month and if your class is selected you will receive a piece of candy
in first period! Good luck next week everyone!

Guardians, Monday is the LAST DAY to submit pictures of your family members
who have served in the US Military. Stop by the front office to grab a paper with
instructions.

Thanks to everyone that has voted for the yearbook cover contest. If you still
need to vote, you can find the link in your Outlook email from Mrs. Stoskopf, which was
sent yesterday morning. You have until 3:00 this afternoon to submit your vote, and the
winner will be announced next week. It’s a close race so far for 1st place and every vote
counts!

There is a yearbook club meeting on Monday for the communications committee
and the photographers. Please make sure you have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up for
the activity bus during your lunch.

Today is the first day for the Student Store. Please bring small bills and change
for Student Store purchases; ones are preferred.

Soccer tryouts start next Tuesday, October 25. If you would like to try out,
complete your registration on FinalForms and make sure you have a current physical on
file. You must be completely cleared before you can tryout. Please see Mrs. Trachte at
the Office if you have any questions about sports.

This month you can earn GUARD cards by showing universal respect.
What does this mean?

-You are respecting others

- You are respecting the environment

- You respect those who are trying to help you
- And you are respecting yourself

Drop these in the boxes in the cafeteria. We will complete drawings each Friday. This
week you can earn a free pizza or free McDonalds item of your choice.

We now have "Golden Tickets". Each teacher has a Golden Ticket for each class. Before
Friday at lunch, your teacher will give these out and you will receive a prize.

Remember to show Universal Respect to all people.

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character!






